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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1590 would result in an increased annual cost of $12,060 to the Department of Public Safety 

based on the $.50 fee increase. There are additional fiscal considerations detailed in the 

fiscal impact provided by the Oklahoma Tax Commission. 

 

FY’24 Impact: $8,040.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $12,060.00  

 

Prepared by: Department of Public Safety 


